
 

 

 

TO ALL IAMAW MEMBERS 
 

G4S - PRE-BOARD SCREENING PERSONNEL 
LOCAL LODGE 16 - PACIFIC REGION 

 

ARBITRATION - POINT LEADERS - UPDATE 
 
 

Dear Brothers and Sisters: 
 
The IAM and G4S attended Arbitration on August 14 & 15, 2013 and have 
with the assistance of Arbitrator Vince Ready, successfully reached an 
agreement on most of the outstanding issues between the parties related to 
the Grievance and Applications at the CIRB. 
 
The provisions of the settlement agreement are presently being finalized 
between the parties with the assistance of counsel, which expect to sign on 
Monday, August 19 2013. 
 
Once the settlement agreement is finalized and signed, the details will 
immediately be communicated to the membership. 
 
We wish to thank the membership for their patience. 
 
In Solidarity, 
 

 
Tania Canniff, General Chairperson 
Transportation District 140, IAMAW 
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